
SKSR General Meeting October 20, 2016 

The luncheon was held at Le Bistro Café, Sno-Isle Skills Center, Everett. 

Roberta Hawkins, Vice President, welcomed attendees and led us in the Pledge 
of Allegiance.  She then said to enjoy lunch. 

After lunch she introduced Rebekah Miner, Shoreline Superintendent.  She gave 
a brief statement. 

Jim Siscel introduced the speakers, Gabriel and Sarah Chrisman.  Their topic 
was sports and PE in the late 1800’s.  They talked about how changes occurred 
due to technological advancements. 

After the presentation, Tom Hawkins, Treasurer, presented the budget for 
ratification.  Questions were asked and answered.  The Edward Jones account, 
which houses the money for the 2 sets of scholarships has $196,122.01 in it.  
Our checking account has a balance of $24,900 as of October 19, 2016.  A 
motion was made and seconded to accept the budget.  The motion passed. 

Jim Siscel then presented the By-laws revisions.  It was moved and seconded to 
accept the By-laws as presented.  The motion passed. 

The By-laws that deal with the Winnie Smith scholarship were then presented.  
The significant addition was that should there be a dissolution of the unit; the 
monies would be turned over to the 3 school districts’ Foundation funds.  The 
motion was made, seconded and passed. 

The students, Chef Becky and Jennifer were then presented and thanked for a 
marvelous lunch. 

Meeting was then adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jan Phillips, Secretary  


